
The Lynnfield School Committee has scheduled a 
Public Hearing on the proposed School Budget for the period of 

July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022.

The Hearing will be held on 
Tuesday, May 11, 2021 at 6:00 PM

At Lynnfield Town Hall 
In the Maney Meeting Room,

55 Summer Street, Lynnfield, MA.

Citizens of the community are invited to attend this Public Hearing.
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